
BOAA on WED. 3/21/18 has been cancelled for 2 reasons: 

 

1. Winter Storm warning in CT. 

 

2.Further investigation of appeals including site visits required before final dispositions are 

determined. 

 

A Special Meeting has tentatively been scheduled for Wednesday, March 28, 2018 at 7PM in the 

Assessor's Office. 


